
 

Memo 
Date: January 22, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 

January 19, 2018 
 

 
Although we have experienced difficult weather this week, we have had positive 
media coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta in the news. 
 
In case you missed any, please see below for links to this week’s featured 
stories: 
 
National News: 

• ‘If they come for you, they come for me’: A ‘dreamer’ priest faces 
deportation — and a divided congregation  

 
Local News: 

• The Good News should enliven our online conversation 
• Couple celebrates new home, mourns pilot lost in crash that took old 

home Article first appeared in The Georgia Bulletin 
 
En Español:  

• Las buenas noticias deben animar nuestra conversación en línea 
 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 

https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/acts-of-faith/wp/2018/01/19/if-they-come-for-you-they-come-for-me-if-congress-fails-to-save-daca-this-priest-could-be-deported/?utm_term=.e5742f66806d
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/acts-of-faith/wp/2018/01/19/if-they-come-for-you-they-come-for-me-if-congress-fails-to-save-daca-this-priest-could-be-deported/?utm_term=.e5742f66806d
https://georgiabulletin.org/commentary/2018/01/good-news-enliven-online-conversation/
http://www.catholicsun.org/2018/01/12/couple-celebrates-new-home-mourns-pilot-lost-in-crash-that-took-old-home/
http://www.catholicsun.org/2018/01/12/couple-celebrates-new-home-mourns-pilot-lost-in-crash-that-took-old-home/
https://georgiabulletin.org/commentary/2018/01/las-buenas-noticias-deben-animar-nuestra-conversacion-en-linea/?lang=es

